



STUDENT GOVERNMENT

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN

100-C West Page Keeton St. • Suite 4.206 • Austin, Texas 78712 • (512) 471-3166 • fax: (512) 471-3408

A regular meeting of the Student Assembly of the Student Government of the University of Texas at Austin was called to order at 7:10 PM on May 05, 1998 in SSB G1.130. Secretary Engstrom took the minutes.

Roll was called at the beginning of the meeting with the following Representatives, Committee, and Agency Heads not present: Carroll, Cochran, Cruver, Echevarria, E. and P. Hennessey, Terrell, Tran, Eckermann, Griffin, Pate, Still

President's Report Annie Holand

- MIC stuff is still going through, and we hope to be done in the next few weeks.
- A list-serve is being put together for S.G. so we can put out announcements. Todd Cohenn is working on this. Thanks, buddy!
- Please email announcements by Monday at noon so we can throw them back at you on Tuesday evening.
- Please support funds bill so that we will not be calling you each time we want to spend a penny or two. Don't you trust us?
- PHLO is a great organization we want them to be a part of us.
- I am very much in favor of the tower proposal. They considered was the issued of students with disabilities which was very smart. It is too hard for disabled students to get to the top, so the 27th floor would be open to them.
- September 12-18th to be "Welcome Back Week". Lots of fun actives will be planned. We would we like to sponsor the movie night on Wednesday.
- Discussion about problems with west mall tables. Owen and Annie have been picking up all the slack and they are not pleased with the situation. It must be staffed from 10 to 2.
- Assembly members of the week : Sally Merryman and Hector de Leon: Way to go kids!! Hook 'em!

Vice President's Report Owen Temple

- Banners will be made this summer for the tables, so just relax.
- More issues about debit card are coming up soon. Look out!

Executive Director's Report Else Moran

- Need to know your plans for the summer so that we can build a more open S.G. You want to hear from us don't you??
- Internal Affairs decided that Committee and Agencies have 5 office hours a week. There was also goal setting for programs and budget for each committee and agency.
- If you want to change things on the brochure give your ideas to Else.

Internal Financial Director's Report Michael Stockton

Internal Financial Director's Report _____ Michael Stockton

- We have \$13,000 left over for summer funds. Please support the bill tonight. We have a lot of good ideas for money.

External Financial Director's Report _____ Wes Carberry

- We are trying to get the phone card taken care of over summer.

Secretary's Report _____ Ellen Engstrom

- You must attend your college council meetings, or you are dead meat. I will be sending a form to the presidents of the college councils and they will be telling me when you miss meetings. The eye is always on you!
- Please give me a list of your office hours and times you will be at the tables.

Cabinet of College Councils _____ Stacie Wright

- Educational policy to let transfer grades only be credit is up again in the fall. We want to defeat the bill in the beginning of the semester.
- Jennifer Wilson will be working on Staff Appreciation Week.
- Life size cut out of the Pres. is up in the Co-op. Go see it!!!

Agency and Committee Reports

- Student Services Chair Hall: Student Services' first meeting is Monday, May 11, at 5:00 p.m. in 3.406. Cameron apologized for his ghastly attire.
- Communications Agency Head Johnson: If you have any quotes to put in the brochure, please submit them along with any other ideas you might have.
- University Policy Chair Opiela: The University Policy Committee sent out an email and lots of people are willing to help. Our first meeting will be during the first week of classes for summer school.
- Information Technology Head Robby Slaughter: We have completed technology audit. Robby has copies of the report if you want them.
- PHLO Chair Thompson: We are creating a new program where anybody involved in PHLO now will be paired with a new member. If you want to be a mentor, please come to see me after the meeting.
- S.U.R.E. Walk Director Sanchez: If you have any big groups you are involved in to help with S.U.R.E., let me know.

Representative's Privilege

- Representative de Leon is working with UTPD to develop a crime prevention unit made up of student who are trained in crime prevention.
- Representative Merryman is working on the Freshman interest survey. We are meeting Wednesday and 8:00 at the AE Phi house. WE are currently getting in touch with all school organizations.
- Representative Porter and Representative K. Johnson: To get the Liberal Arts students more involved, we are appointing a person in charge of a forum for the

- Please meet with Exec Director and Int'l Fin. Director. before the end of the year
- If you want to be PHLO mentor see Randy
- NAACP is having a toy drive. See Daron Roberts
- TX Union is having a cinco de Mayo celebration on Seis de Mayo.

- Swearing in of the new appointed members by Vice Pres. Temple

- Roll was called at the end of meeting and the following Representatives, Committee, and Agency Heads were not present: Carroll, Cochrane, Cruver, Echevarria, E. and P. Hennessey, Noland, Terrell, Tran, Eckermann, Griffin, Pate, Sanchez, Still, Weisensel

- The meeting was adjourned by Vice President. Temple